
 

 
 
 
 
We were totally blown away by the overwhelming response to this question. 101 
individuals responded with their contact information.  By crosschecking names with 
responses to Question 3, we’re pretty sure this list includes neighbors who support the 
Grand Avenue “road diet”, as well as those who are opposed or currently undecided.  
 
The discussion about the pros and cons of this project has already begun with the 
responses posted to Question 4 and a smaller number of comments posted to THIS 
LINK on Question 17.  In addition, these issues are almost certain to be the first priority 
of the Grand Lake Traffic Calming and Pedestrian Safety Committee. 
  
If you’re one of the 101 neighbors who signed up, please expect a follow-up survey in 
your email in the next ten days or so.  If it doesn’t arrive or you wish to be added to this  
list please send an email to: TrafficCalming@grandlakeneighbors.org.  
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